
PR 2306 – Freight Rail Yards 
Comment Letter from Christina Torres  
 

Faye Thomas 
 

 

From: CMT Torres 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 6:27 AM 
To: COB 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rail Yard ISR Rule - (2306) - please support on Aug. 2nd 

 

Dear SCAQMD board, 
 
I urge you to please support the above ruling. Basically I am for just about anything that will help clean 
up our air. I have been living in the Inland Empire for over 35 years and my breathing and allergy 
problems started with living here, an area with some of the worst particulate pollution in the country, and 
have gotten increasingly worse with each year. 

 
Please continue to do what you can to continue to keep our air breathable in a way that won't constantly 
make us sick by passing these clean air rules. Thank you. 

 
Christina Torres 
Bridger St. 
Moreno Valley, CA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




